ANS B:IN DD

Temporary Road Closure B707/C99 at Highfield

Farrans Roadbridge Joint Venture, has been tasked by Transport Scotland to
construct the A737 Dalry Bypass. Part of this work involves the construction of a new
roundabout at Highfield, Dalry.

In order to carry out this work safely, sections of the C99 and B707 will be
temporarily closed to all road users, including cyclists and pedestrians. Please see
the enclosed maE showing the sections of closures in red. The closures will
commence on 14" May 2018 for approximately three months. Signposted diversions
will be in place. Local access to surrounding properties will be maintained.

Farrans Roadbridge Joint Venture would like to apologise for any inconvenience this
may cause to residents in the local area.




